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No date yet for Rex Bathurst decision 
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Regional Express (Rex) says there is no firm date on when a decision will be made about the future of its 
Bathurst to Sydney air service. 

In June, the airline said it would monitor demand on the route, which it says may not be sustainable due 
to falling passenger numbers. 

A company spokeswoman says it continues to monitor the route but has not decided when it will 
determine its future. 

She says the company is continuing to consult with the Bathurst Regional Council. 

 


